
 

 

TOWN OF HANNIBAL 
Planning Board Meeting 

December 2, 2021 
 

Planning Board Members Present:   Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, 
Brandon Scruton, Anthony Murabito, Nancy Adamy, Joseph Melita 
Secretary:  Shelly Stanton 
Absent: Carrie Deloff - Excused 
Public Attendees: None 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Chairman Greenleaf. 
Roll call was taken. 
The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all. 
 
Motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting was made by 
Nancy Adamy, second by Brandon Scruton, all in favor. 
 

Communications- None 
 
Old Business- Chairman Greenleaf stated that he had had a discussion 
with the Town Supervisor, Floyd Calkins, about the issue with the 
approaching deadline for William Latz, whose public hearing was held 
previously and was pending approval due to requirements that needed 
to be met. It came to light that the Town did not supply Mr. Latz with 
the necessary water agreement in a timely manner, which puts the 
planning board in a difficult position. The board will either have to kick 
it back, and Mr. Latz would need to do a different subdivision, or we do 
a variance, table the matter and approve it later with any extra charges 
being dismissed due to papers not getting to him on time. 
 



 

 

New Business- Reminder that sexual harassment training MUST be 
completed by all, and that there will be another on-line training session 
available on December8, 2021. 
 
We were still waiting to hear the official word as to where and when 
the Tug Hill Training will take place, but it looks like it will be taking 
place at the Turning Stone Event Center in Verona on April 19, 2022. 
 
At 7:50, a motion to adjourn was made by Joe Melita, second by Tony 
Murabito, all in favor. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Shelly Stanton 
 

Shelly Stanton 
Planning Board Secretary 
 


